

travel in comfort - arrive in style

Dear Sir,

Just a quick note to Thank Andy Laundon and RetroFlo for the new and FREE Electric Car Charging point that they recently installed at my home.

From the first phone call to acknowledge my order, to the site survey, the organisation of the appointment for fitting, and the final fitting day, all contact was very professional.

The site visit was carried out in an efficient manner, and the surveyor actually listened and took notice of requests made re the siting the charger.

The fitters who came to fit the charger conducted themselves well giving confidence to me that they knew exactly what they were about and took little time to install everything to my satisfaction. They didn't even stop to drink their tea – it was taken on the go!

The first person to see the finished installation, a gas fitter servicing my central heating boiler, asked about it, and was so impressed he asked if I could arrange for him to have one fitted too.

I can recommend the charger and RetroFlo to everyone, and yes, I can confirm to all sceptics - IT'S FREE.

Regards and Best Wishes,

John Graham

Director